
Public Notice
Wilkinsburg  Borough  is
extending  the  deadline  for
accepting  responses  to  a
Request  for  Proposals  for
firms  interested  in  providing
transportation  planning
services  for  an  Active
Transportation  Planning
project.  Proposals  are  now
due by 3:00 p.m. December
16, 2024. A copy of the RFP is
available for download on the
homepage  of
www.wilkinsburgpa.gov  ,
by  contacting  the  Borough
Manager  at
jantinori@wilkinsburgpa.go
v  or  for  pick  up  at  the
administrative  offices  at  605
Ross Avenue.

John Antinori, Borough
Manager.


